
June 2017

Dear all,

Its my pleasure to write to you all about 
the progress we can see with the 
Reformed Bible Institute building 
project. With your financial support and 
prayer, we can now start construction. 

We hope to complete the building with 
your continuous prayer and support.

I cannot thank you all enough.

In His Grace,

Pau and Kim 
Manipur, INDIA

We thank you for all your prayers and support!  
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Pau and Kim 
Pauman and Kim Gualnam
thanggualnam74@yahoo.co.in

Our PMI webpage: pmiweb.org/pg.php

USA donations address at PMI
12330 Conway Road, St. Louis, MO 63141
or online http://www.pmiweb.org/donations.php
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